
 

Taxi Operators Welfare Fund 
 

Invitation for Expression of Interest 
 

The Taxi Operators Welfare Fund (TOWF) has come into operation following 
the proclamation of the Taxi Operators Welfare Fund Act.  A copy of the Act 
is available on the websites of the Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 
and the National Land Transport Authority 
 
According to the Act:- 
 

1. The Fund has as main objectives the promotion and advancement of 
the social and economic welfare of the taxi operators. 

2. All taxi operators should mandatorily be registered and make 
contributions to the Fund. 
 

In line with its mandate and with a view to further enhancing the socio-
economic welfare of taxi operators, the Fund hereby invites Expression of 
Interests from interested Insurance Companies, Battery Suppliers, Tyre 
Suppliers, Car Workshop providing servicing facilities and spare parts 
suppliers who are willing to collaborate with the Fund to submit their 
proposals to the Fund.  
 
The Expression of Interest should be submitted to the following email address 
by 31 December 2021:- 
 

soozeer@govmu.org 
 

In case of any queries or additional information, kindly send a mail to the 
above email address. 
 

17 December 2021 
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